
  

 

The LaMarca Letter 
December, 2018 

I would first like to wish everyone a happy and healthy New Year, and hope that your 

holiday season was full of friends, family, and great memories. 

  

I would also like to thank you for your support during my time as your Broward County 

Commissioner, and for entrusting me to continue to represent you as your State 

Representative. It has always been an honor to serve you, and I am looking forward to 

continuing to serve you in the Florida House of Representatives for District 93. 

  

We are currently in the process of opening up our District Office to service our constituents 

with any issues that may arise dealing with local and state level issues and agencies. Our 

Tallahassee office address and phone number will be announced shortly. 

  

The local office will be located at 1827 NE 24th street, Lighthouse Point, FL 33064 and the 

best number to reach us at will be (954)-784-4531. We will typically be open during normal 

business hours and by appointment. You will also be able to reach me directly through 

email at Chip.LaMarca@myfloridahouse.gov. 
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The District 93 team has been assembled, and I am 

extremely proud to announce that Corey Staniscia will serve 

as the Legislative Assistant and Samantha Verner will serve 

as District Executive Secretary. Corey, a District 93 resident, 

graduated from the University of South Florida and has 

extensive knowledge working within the Florida Legislature 

and other government entities will be based in Tallahassee. 

Samantha is a long-time Broward County resident, a recent 

graduate of Florida Atlantic University with a degree in 

political science and women’s studies, and a Marjory 

Stoneman Douglas High School alumni, will be based in the district office and here to help 

with all local and constituent outreach issues. You will be able to reach them both directly 

at Corey.Staniscia@myfloridahouse.gov and Samantha.Verner@myfloridahouse.gov. 

  

We will begin traveling to Tallahassee for legislative committee weeks starting in January 

in preparation for the 60-day Legislative Session kicking off March 5. As always, if you ever 

have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me or 

my staff. 

  

It is an honor to continue to serve the residents of northeast Broward County. 

  

Wishing you a Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year! 

  

Best Wishes , 

 

 

Representative Chip LaMarca 

Florida House District 93 
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District 93 Office: 

1827 NE 24th Street, Lighthouse Point, FL 33064 

(954)-784-4531 

 

Tallahassee Office: 

Coming Soon! 

 

Email: 

Chip.LaMarca@myfloridahouse.gov 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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